
 

 
 
July 11, 2016 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Loving greetings to New York Yearly Meeting from Friends General Conference!  We 
commend to your gentle care Friend Ruth Reber who is attending your annual sessions 
as the FGC staff visitor. 
 
Ruth is an attender of Chestnut Hill Friends Meeting in Philadelphia Yearly Meeting. 
She serves as the Conference Coordinator for Friends General Conference and has 
worked for FGC for about 1 year. 
 
As a visitor to your annual sessions Ruth will be attending your business meetings and 
other yearly meeting community events and will be available to answer questions you 
might have about the services and programs of FGC.  
 
Ruth will make a brief report to the staff upon her return.  Friends General Conference 
has found through experience that when we are able to send staff visitors to yearly 
meetings in session we are not only provided opportunities to share about the work we 
are doing, but we also learn from Friends how we might better serve them. 
 
We hold you and Ruth in the Light and trust that your time together will be richly 
blessed by the Spirit. 
 
 
In the Light and on behalf of Friends General Conference, 
 
 
 
 
Barry Crossno, General Secretary 
Friends General Conference 
 


